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Hardware Update 
Beginning March 2012, all XT30/XT50 Series and XTL panels are being manufactured with upgraded 
hardware.   

• XT30/XT50 Series have updated Level G hardware 
• XTL has updated Level E hardware 

 
The updated hardware will begin shipping as current stock is depleted which is estimated to begin  
early April 2012. 
 

Updated Hardware 
Panel Memory 

In anticipation of the soon to be released XT30/XT50 Series and XTL Version 110 panel software to 
support enhanced Z-Wave operation, the internal memory for the panels has been 
upgraded.  This memory upgrade is only needed to support the Favorites and new 
expanded number of Z-Wave devices beyond the 32 devices already provided.  The other 
Z-Wave features such as the Rediscover function in the new Version 110 panel software 
does not require this upgrade. 

 
 

Receiving New Hardware 
To update to the latest hardware, return the XT30/XT50 Series or XTL panel to DMP 
and simply indicate "Update to Latest Hardware Level" on the 5-digit RMA tag.  If a 
panel is returned for other repair needs, this update will be automatically performed as 
standard repair procedure.  If you need RMA tags, contact DMP Customer Service at 
1-800-641-4282. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


